
 
 
Regulatory Circular RG09-150 
 
DATE:  December 29, 2009 
 
FROM: Market Operations Department 
 
RE:  Regulatory Circular RG08-160 

Restrictions on Transactions in 
  Pilgrim’s Pride, Inc. (“PPC”) 
   
On Monday, December 1, 2008, the NYSE suspended trading in Pilgrim’s Pride, Inc.  
Effective today NYSE is trading PPC. 
  
Therefore, the current restrictions on PGDPQ/”PPC” options are lifted today. 
 
Any questions regarding this circular may be directed to Kerry Winters at (312) 786-7312 
or Tanja Samardzija at (312) 786-7722. 
 
CBOE restricted class memos can be accessed from CBOE.org at the following web 
address: 
http://www.cboe.org/Restrictions 
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